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Newsletter #13 

Thursday 13th May 2021 

Week 2 Term 2 

Principal’s Message  

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

What an amazing season Autumn is, the picture below sums it all up!.  

Heads up: part of the primary teachers award is 8 accord days (teacher only days) we had one last 

year after the production and our next one is on the 18th of June. Please mark on your calendar as the 

school will not be open. The staff will be on a bus trip with other Catholic schools to learn about our local 

area through a Maori perspective. Also please mark the 9th of July, the last day of term all staff will be 

involved in First Aide training, so this will be a staff only day so there will be no school.The students can 

start their holidays early!!  

Reminder: Kapahaka is now Monday after school from 3.00pm to 4.00pm 

Mother’s Day assembly—it was great to see so many mums at this assembly. Well done Whaea Paula for 

organising this. Congratulations to Disha, Ain’s Mum for being this years recipient. 

Next week Mr deVega and myself will be away Wednesday and Thursday at the Catholic Principal’s and 

Director of Religious Studies conference in Rotorua. There will not be a newsletter issued, so keep an eye 

on the calendar for events.  

Manaaki te Atua 

Jane Rutherford     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



             Click HERE to go to our online calendar 

May 2021 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

     1 2 
3 Term 2 4 5 6 7Mother’s Day 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 187.30pm 

Friends of the 

School Meeting 

19 20 218.45am—

10am 

22 23 

24 25 26 27 28Vision & 

Hearing 9am  
29 30 

31       

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9Cross  

Country 

10 11 12 13Confirmation 

14 15 16 17 18 NO SCHOOL  

Teacher Only day 

19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28School 

Photos 

29 30     

June 2021 

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/calendars/1-calendar


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius 

School starts at 

this time, 

help them with this. If they are late and haven

they come through as being absent, with no reason. Mrs 

Maree will then make contact with you to find out where your 

child is. They are often sitting in class

This Weeks’ Birthdays 
May 

11th—Nathan—Hoiho 

12th—Rahera—Kea B 

We have noticed a few of our families driving down the driveway to drop children off 

on the recent rainy, cold mornings. PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE DOWN TO THE 

SCHOOL—it puts our children’s lives at risk. Park at the church and walk down with 

your child or you can drop your child off safely in the church carpark  

With more cold, rainy mornings to come, it would be a good idea 

for you to purchase an umbrella or raincoat for your child. 

The Catholic Development Fund Hamilton 
offers  an Education Savings Account.  

DID YOU KNOW ? This account enables you, as parents (or 
grandparents or other whanau members) to put a little aside 
each month for the future educational needs of your loved 
ones. The sooner you open an account and get started, the 
quicker 

you will have peace of mind knowing that your loved ones ed-
ucation is provided for. We invite you to learn more, by picking 
up a brochure from your school reception today or calling us 
on 07 856 6989.  We look forward to working with you.  


